
PROMOTIONAL OPPORTUNITY  

OFFERED BY THE 

100 YEARS OF POLAND'S REGAINED INDEPENDENCE. POLISH HISTORY IN FILM MASTERPIECES 

PROGRAMME IN VIETNAM 

To mark the centenary of Poland’s regained 

independence, the Polish Filmmakers 

Association is holding a series of block 

screenings of films encompassing works of 

indisputable artistic and historical worth, 

particularly those which tackle the topic of the 

fight for freedom. 

The 100 Years of Poland’s Regained 

Independence. Polish History in Film 

Masterpieces initiative was conceived in order 

to promote Polish history and art within the 

international arena. The canon of seven works 

offers audiences around the world both a wide 

thematic spectrum and a diversity of aesthetics. 

It shows various historical periods, from Poland 

under the Partitions, via the Second World War 

and the Warsaw Uprising, to the post-war fight 

against the communist authorities. The works 

selected for the programme provide an insight 

into Polish history from the viewpoint of several 

generations, ranging from Andrzej Wajda, now 

a classic figure of Polish cinema, to Jan Komasa, a representative of our youngest filmmakers. They 

also include Roman Polański’s The Pianist. 

To mark the occasion, the Polish Filmmakers Association has compiled a special publication in the 

form of a catalogue containing brief essays intended to give foreign audiences an insight into the 

particular historical context within which the action of each film is set. During the screenings in 

Vietnam, the catalogue will be distributed in three cities; Hanoi, Da Nang and Ho Chi Minh. In Hanoi, 

the distribution will take place at the prestigious Hanoi International Film Festival. 

The international screenings of the seven films are supported by the President of the Republic of 

Poland, Andrzej Duda, who wrote the letter which opens the catalogue. The Polish-Vietnamese 

Parliamentary Group and the Vietnamese-Polish Parliamentary Group are patrons of the event and 

representatives of both groups will be attending the screenings, which also enjoy the patronage of 

the Vietnamese-Polish Friendship Society and the Polish-Vietnamese Friendship Association, 

We cordially invite you to support the 100 Years of Poland’s Regained Independence. Polish History in 

Film Masterpieces initiative in Vietnam. In return, we will publish your logo in the catalogue, on our 

posters promoting the events and/or on the advertising pages of the publication. 

If you are interested in making the most of this opportunity, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Piotr Gadzinowski 

mobile: +48 601287735 



e-mail: gadpig@wp.pl 

or 

Katarzyna Ziembicka 

Polish Filmmakers Association 

mobile: +48 663770008 

e-mail: kziembicka@polishfilmpromotion.com  

We look forward to hearing from you and to working with you. 
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